
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Richard Cassidy  
East Herts District Council 
Wallfields 
Pegs Lane 
Hertford 
SG13 8EQ 
 

Your ref:  
Our ref: MP/LF 
Contact: Luke Fattorusso 

Direct Dial: 01438 242174 
Email luke.fattorusso@stevenage.gov.uk   

 
  
 13 December 2022 
  

 
Dear Richard, 
 
REVIEW OF PARLIAMENTARY POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES 
EAST HERTS DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 
As Acting Returning Officer for the Stevenage Constituency, I fully support the allocation of 
Parliamentary Polling Districts and Polling Places as outlined in the draft proposals within the 
Stevenage Constituency. 
 
I also fully endorse the allocation of polling stations for those Polling Districts and Polling 
Places within the Stevenage Constituency as outlined in the draft proposals. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Matt Partridge 
Acting Returning Officer 
Stevenage Constituency 


